
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240452. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to kindly 
request information on ambulance services provided as follows: 
 
Q1- for the county of Surrey, how many occasions in the last 5 years have 
ambulance services been deployed to a private dwelling children’s care home? 
 
Q2- for the county of Surrey, of these occasions identified in Q1 above, how 
many were related to mental health concerns? 
 
We are not able to identify private dwelling children’s care homes so we are not able 
to answer this request. Details of any call to a private residential address would be 
confidential. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


